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Hello , 

My name is Lee Auerbach, and for the last 30 years, 15 of which I have been working 

in the 

Portland area In Film and Television Production. I’m a member of Iatse local 488. 

Through the years I’ve seen first hand how the OPIF has helped to attract film 

Productions to 

the Northwest. 

I’ve personally been able to work, raise a family, and buy a house during this time. 

Not only have I benefited but the trickle down e?ect to the community and the local 

businesses 

cannot be ignored. Whether it’s equipment rentals, production supplies or 

restaurants, the 

return on investment has been spread amongst a wide selection of the local 

economy. 

This is a crucial time in our industry, and any and ALL increase in the fund can have 

a 

significant impact on further development and growth. 

Thank you and please vote in favor of this increase 

Sincerely, 

Lee Auerbach 


